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Thank you for attending for routine breast screening today.  
When having your mammogram, you informed the radiographer 
that you are concerned about a breast problem. This was 
documented by your radiographer so that this information will be 
available when your mammograms are read.   
 
It is recognised that mammography is not 100% accurate at 
detecting breast cancer and some cancers cannot be seen at all 
on X-ray.  If your mammograms are normal you may not be 
recalled for further assessment, however, if you still have 
concerns regarding your current problem or develop any future 
problems, then you should make an appointment to see your 
family doctor (GP). They will then be able to examine you and 
decide whether or not you need to be referred to see a breast 
specialist.   
 
 
 
Further information about breast screening is 
available on the following websites: 
 
www.cancerscreening.nhs.uk  
www.macmillan.org.uk  
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All Trust approved information is available on request in 
alternative formats, including other languages, easy read, large 
print, audio, Braille, moon and electronically. 

 
 


